
 

 
 

CHILD SAFETY STATEMENT 

Bangarra Dance Theatre acknowledges the United Nations Convention on the Rights of Children 

and works to uphold the ten National Principles for Child Safe Organisations. (Australian Human 

Rights Commission 2018) 

We are committed to the safety and well-being of children by creating and maintaining a child safe 

organisation, where children are protected from all types of abuse and/or trauma. 

Our commitment to Child Safety extends to creating and maintaining a culturally safe space for 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children. 

These commitments are instrumental in how we plan our programs, engage with young audiences 

and support all young people who participate in our learning activities, and are underpinned by 

relevant policies, procedures and risk management plans. 

This Child Safety Statement applies to all employees, contractors, secondment and intern 

individuals and casual staff working at Bangarra Dance Theatre, in our studios, online, and in the 

theatres and venues where we perform. 
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